
 
 
 
 
DATE 

 

CONTACT 

ADDRESS 

 

 

DEAR 

 

Thank you for agreeing to host a four-day Vote Center for the 2020 Presidential Primary Election from 

February 29 to March 3, 2020.  We are excited about partnering with your organization on our inaugural 

election using Vote Centers which truly increases our voter’s access to voting. Your group has agreed to run a 

four-day vote center at ________________________.  

 

You agree to provide a minimum of 4 volunteer staff members each day the vote center is open. Each staff 

person is required to attend training at the El Dorado County Election Departments in January of 2020. The 

training will be 3.5 hours and at the end of training each person will be certified to staff a vote center. An 

election official will contact you regarding the training schedule. 

 

The election department will have an inspector at each site as well. The inspector is a veteran election worker 

and will be able to guide your team on election processes and procedures. 

 

To be considered for this opportunity, your organization must be a non-profit community service organization 

in good standing in El Dorado County for at least 5 years. In consideration of your efforts, El Dorado County 

will make a payment to your organization for $2,200.00 ($5,600 for 11 day) at the successful completion of the 

election. 

 

Please provide an email address and phone number for the organization’s primary contact person so we can 

work directly with them to make training and staffing arrangement. 

 

Email address______________________________________________ 

 

Again, thanks so much for partnering with us on this important step making voting more accessible to the voters 

of El Dorado County. 

 

 

 

__________________________ ____________       ________________________ __________ 

Bill O’Neill, Registrar of Voters Date         Organization Representative Date 

County of El Dorado 

COUNTY OF EL DORADO 
                                                      REGISTRAR OF VOTERS  
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2850 Fairlane Court 

PO Box 678001 
Placerville  CA  95667 

www.edcgov.us/elections/ 
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